
March 28, 2025 

Aloha KPPCS Families, 

We had a fantastic first week back and a great start to our fourth quarter! Our whole school is 
excitedly preparing for May Day, learning hula and new songs to celebrate this special event. 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend—we look forward to another great week ahead! 

Shout-Outs: A big shout-out to Eli and Bodhi both in second grade for winning our weekly ticket 
drawing and showing Aloha values at school. We are so proud of our spectacular students! 

Change in Parking Lot Operations 

Our driveway will be under construction in the area where the tent is usually located for student 
drop-off and pick-up. Starting Monday, March 31, please be aware that the tent has been 
relocated. We kindly ask that you do not drop off or pick up students at the old tent location. 

Mahalo for your cooperation and understanding! 

Open Enrollment/Re-Enrollment Reminder 

Applications are now open for the upcoming school year. Open enrollment ends on March 31st.  

●​ Preschool Enrollment: Applications received by March 31st will be included in the first 
lottery. Any received after this date will be added to the waitlist.  

●​ Kindergarten – 8th Grade Enrollment: Applications are now open! The lottery for each 
grade level will be held the first week of April 2025, with placement notifications sent on 
or after June 1, 2025.  

●​ For more details and to apply, visit our website: KPPCS 

Lunch Menu for the Week of March 31, 2025  

●​ Monday 3/31: Chicken Nuggets 
●​ Tuesday 4/1: Corn Dogs 
●​ Wednesday 4/2: Spaghetti 
●​ Thursday 4/3: Orange Chicken 
●​ Friday 4/4: Pizza Sticks 

Upcoming Events 

●​ Monday, March 31st: Ag Work Day 
●​ Tuesday, April 1st: K-8 Lottery 
●​ Friday, April 4th: Aloha Dress Friday 
●​ Monday, April 7th: PreK Lottery 
●​ Thursday-Friday, April 10-11th: Global Games hosted by KPPCS 

https://www.kppcs.org/enrollment


●​ Thursday-Friday, April 16-17th: Parent Teacher Conferences (K-8 Grades) NO 
SCHOOL 

●​ Friday, April 18th: Good Friday NO SCHOOL 

Ag Work Day 

The Agricultural Committee is planning a round two work day for our school pumpkin patch on 
Monday, March 31st 2:30-4pm after school. We're hoping to continue to weed whacking the 
cane grass and cultivate the soil for planting. If interested, please come on out to help support 
this agricultural project for our school, and bring any extra weed whackers, hedge trimmers etc. 
if available. Thanks and see you there! 

KPPCS Administration 


